 November 21, 1928,

Major John L. Griffith,
Commissioner of Athlatioa,
6 Horth Michigan Ave.,
Chicago. Ill#

Dear Ma jor Griffith:

Although we have decided on

Schommer to work our Notre Dame games, we
have not yet received his acceptance of the

assignment.,

As soon as we hear from him, we
will notify you. '
With best wishes, I am

Very cordlally yours,

Director.
'CA ¢t MEB



